
Adhesive tapes for  
Arts and Entertainment

the tape people  
we’re on a roll...
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PRO MATT GAFF 
FLUORESCENT  

– RS127

Pro Tapes, Pro Gaff 
Matt Cloth tape is 
a strong durable 
matt cloth tape 

which features good 
weatherability and 
write on backing, it 
also adheres to any 

clean dry surface and 
removes residue free.

PRO GAFF MATT 
FLUORESCENT  

– RS127

Pro Tapes Blister 
packs, Pro Gaff 

25mm x 5.4M Matt 
Cloth, tape is a strong 

durable matt cloth 
tape which features 
good weatherability 

and write on backing, 
it also adheres to any 
clean dry surface and 
removes residue free.

PRO GAFF MATT  
– RS161

Pro Tapes, Pro Gaff 
Matt Cloth tape is 
a strong durable 
matt cloth tape 

which features good 
weatherability and 
write on backing, it 
also adheres to any 

clean dry surface and 
removes residue free.

PRO GAFF MATT 
POCKET SPIKE 

STACK – RS127STK

Pro Tapes Stack, Pro 
Gaff 12mm x 5M  

(5 colours per pack) 
Matt Cloth tape is 
a strong durable 
matt cloth tape 

which features good 
weatherability and 
write on backing, it 
also adheres to any 

clean dry surface and 
removes residue free.

PRO POCKET GAFF 
MATT – RS161RP

Pro Tapes Blister 
packs, Pro Gaff 

25mm x 5.4M Matt 
Cloth tape is a strong 

durable matt cloth 
tape which features 
good weatherability 

and write on backing, 
it also adheres to any 
clean dry surface and 
removes residue free.

PRO 110 AV  
GAFFER – RS110

Pro Tapes, Pro Duct 
110 is used for general 

purpose repair and 
cable management 

plus set and stage use.  
Pro Duct 110 is 

commonly used for 
bundling, patching, 

mending, carton 
sealing, book repairs 
and colour coding.

TESA 4541 TEXTILE 
TAPE – RS4541

tesa® 4541 is a 
highly tear-resistant 
uncoated cloth tape.  
It is based on a 145 
mesh rayon fabric 

backing and natural 
rubber adhesive. This 
is a very flexible and 
conformable tape 

convenient for a wide 
range of applications.

TESA 4611 TUNNEL 
TAPE – RS4611

tesa® 4611 is a  
strong, acrylic coated 

cloth tape with 
adhesive on the outer 

edges to create a 
protective tunnel  

for cables. It is based 
on a 120 mesh woven 
rayon fabric backing 

and a natural  
rubber adhesive.

TESA 4613 
STANDARD DUCT 

TAPE – RS4613

tesa® 4613 is a utility 
grade duct tape. It 

consists of a 27 mesh 
woven PET/cotton 

fabric backing coated 
with a natural rubber 

adhesive.

TESA 4651 
PREMIUM GAFFER  

– RS4651

tesa® 4651 is a 
powerful high quality 
acrylic coated cloth 
tape. It is based on 
a 148 mesh woven 

rayon fabric backing 
and a natural rubber 

adhesive.

TESA 4671 
PREMIUM GAFFER 

– RS4671

tesa® 4671 is a strong 
acrylic paste coated 

cloth tape. It is based 
on a 120 mesh woven 
rayon fabric backing 
and a natural rubber 

adhesive.

TESA 4671 
FLUORESCENT 

GAFFER – RS128

tesa® 4671 is a strong 
acrylic coated cloth 
tape. It is based on 
a 120 mesh woven 

rayon fabric backing 
and a natural rubber 

adhesive.

TESA 4688 
PREMIUM GAFFER 

– RS4688

tesa® 4688 is a 
standard grade 

polyethylene coated 
cloth tape. It is based 
on a 55 mesh woven 

PET/rayon fabric 
backing coated with 
a pressure sensitive 

natural rubber 
adhesive.

TESA 53999  
BLACK OUT TAPE  

– RS53999

tesa® 53999 is a gaffer 
tape with an excellent 

matt finish. The 
tape was especially 

designed for the arts 
and entertainment 
industry. It consists 
of a PE coated 80 

mesh fabric backing 
coated with a pressure 

sensitive natural  
rubber black adhesive.

Our status is simple, we are the ‘reliable source’ for all specialist self 

adhesive tapes and industry essentials. We offer solutions to the 

most challenging applications.

James Green, founder and MD of Reliable Source started his 

career in the adhesive tape industry in 1991 with Marnic 

PLC. During his 20 years in their employment James 

helped develop and introduce many of the tapes which 

are now regarded as standard in the TV, Construction, 

Arts and Entertainment sectors.

We are proud to be key distributors for the 

world’s leading tape manufacturers...
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TESA 53949 
PREMIUM GAFFER  

– RS53949

tesa® 53949 PV2 is 
a matt gaffer tape 
specially designed 

for the arts and 
entertainment 

industry. It consists  
of a PE coated 80 
mesh woven PET 

fabric backing coated 
with a pressure 
sensitive natural 
rubber adhesive.
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AT160 ADVANCE 
WATERPROOF 
MATT CLOTH  

– RS160 

A polythene extruded 
matt cloth tape 

with a waterproof 
finish coated with an 
aggressive pressure 
sensitive adhesive.

AT159 ADVANCE 
MATT CLOTH  

– RS159

A polythene extruded, 
matt cloth tape  
coated with an 

aggressive, pressure 
sensitive adhesive.

AT170 ADVANCE 
PREMIUM CLOTH  

– RS170

A gloss polycloth 
laminate tape coated 

with an aggressive 
pressure sensitive 

adhesive.

AT200 ADVANCE 
MATT GAFFA  

– RS199

An Ultra Matt 
polythene extruded 
cloth tape coated  
with cable friendly 

Adhesive that is 
designed to peel  

from clean surfaces.

AT175 ADVANCE 
BLACK HD GAFFER 

– RS175

A polycloth extruded 
gloss tape with a  
white pressure 

sensitive, aggressive 
adhesive.

AT203 ADVANCE 
CHROMAKEY  

 MATT – RS103

A matt polythene 
extruded cloth tape 

coated with a special 
adhesive to avoid 

visible overlap lines. 
Available in  

chromakey blue  
and green.

SCAPA 3362 
UNBLEACHED 

CLOTH – RS142

Scapa 3362 is a 
general purpose 

unbleached cotton 
cloth tape with 

pressure sensitive 
adhesive.

SCAPA 3159  
GAFFER – RS3159

Scapa 3159 is a  
general purpose, 

polyethylene 
laminated waterproof 

cloth tape, coated  
with a pressure 

sensitive adhesive.

SCAPA 3101 MATT 
CLOTH – RS3101

Scapa 3101 
is a premium 

performance, strong, 
waterproof cloth  

tape, coated with a 
pressure sensitive 

adhesive.

SCAPA 3120 
GAFFER – RS3120

Scapa 3120 is a 
medium performance, 
strong, polyethylene 
coated waterproof 
cloth tape, coated 

with a pressure 
sensitive adhesive.

SCAPA 3130 MATT 
GAFFER – RS3130

Scapa 3130 is a high 
quality 80 mesh, 

polyethylene coated 
waterproof cloth tape, 
coated with a pressure 
sensitive adhesive and 
a superior matt finish.

UTILITY CLOTH 
GAFFER – RS124

A utility grade 
polycoated cloth 
duct tape with an 
aggressive natural 
rubber adhesive,  
ideally suited for 

packaging, wrapping 
and sealing, binding 

and bundling and 
general maintenance.

CLOTH GAFFER  
– RS122

Quality cloth tape  
that combines a  
high grade fabric 
cloth with colour 

polyethylene covering 
improved synthetic 

rubber resin adhesive.

STANDARD CLOTH 
GAFFER – RS125

A contractors grade 
polycoated cloth duct 

tape, ideally suited 
for joining polythene 
and many uses in the 

HVAC industry.

JAFFA CLOTH TAPE 
– RS129

Jaffa Cloth Tape is 
a remarkable tape 
which is not only 

thick, strong and 100% 
waterproof, it also 

has the most amazing 
adhesive quality.

HIGH GRADE 
GAFFER – RS190

70 mesh heavy duty 
PE coated cloth 

tape. Hand tearable, 
excellent waterproof 

and abrasion 
resistance. Residue 

free.

MATT PERFORMA 
GAFFER – RS195

Matt finished 80 
mesh PE coated cloth 

tape with a rubber 
based adhesive. Hand 

tearable, excellent 
waterproof and 

abrasion resistance. 
Residue free.

TUNNEL GAFFER 
TAPE – RS197

Tunnel tape has 
adhesive only on the 
outer zone edges to 

create a tunnel to 
protect cords, cables 
and wires from the 
adhesive material.
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TESA 4169 DANCE 
FLOOR TAPE  

– RS4169

tesa® 4169 PV3 is a 
lane marking tape  

with a PVC backing 
and water-based 

acrylic adhesive. It 
is perfectly suited to 
permanent marking 

applications.

TESA 60760 
MARKER/WARNING 

– RS60760

tesa® 60760 is a 
tough plasticized  
PVC tape coated  

with an aggressive 
modified rubber-resin 

adhesive, which  
allows adhesion 

on many different 
surfaces.

TESA 53948 PVC 
ELECTRICAL 

INSULATION TAPE 
– RS53948

tesa® 53948 IMQ/
SEMKO/IEC is a 

specially formulated 
self extinguishing 
plasticised PVC  
tape with good  
film flexibility 

and adhesion for 
low temperature 

application.

TESA 4252 
INSULATING TAPE 

– RS4252

tesa® 4252 is an 
economy grade of 

plasticised PVC tape 
with good flexibility 

and electrical 
properties.

 For further information on colour and size variations for all our products  please visit reliablesouce.co.uk or call our sales team on 020 8295 5440
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AT7 ADVANCE 
FLAME RETARDANT 

PVC – RS707 

A lead free PVC 
electrical insulation 

tape coated with 
pressure sensitive 

adhesive.

AT8H ADVANCE 
HAZARD WARNING 

– RS758

A heavy duty 
plasticised PVC film 
coated with a white, 
aggressive pressure 
sensitive adhesive.

AT8 ADVANCE LANE 
MARKING – RS760

A heavy duty 
plasticised PVC film 
coated with a white, 
high adhesion, high 
tack and aggressive 
pressure sensitive 

adhesive.

AT4 ADVANCE PVC 
– RS700

A lead free DINP 
PVC film coated with 

a clear, aggressive 
pressure sensitive 

adhesive.

LANE MARKING 
PVC TAPE – RS750

A heavy duty PVC 
tape ideal for marking 
floors, due to its high 

resistance to abrasion. 
The high tack rubber 

adhesive gives 
excellent adhesion 
to a wide range of 

substrates.

RED/WHITE PVC  
– RS755

A heavy duty 
plasticised striped  
PVC film coated  

with an aggressive 
pressure sensitive 

adhesive.

SELF ADHESIVE 
HAZARD PVC TAPE 

– RS756

A heavy duty 
plasticised striped  
PVC film coated  

with an aggressive 
pressure sensitive 

adhesive.

PVC ELECTRICAL 
TAPE – RS777

A high quality 
flame retardant 

PVC electrical tape 
available in a full  

range of colours and 
10m, 20m and 33m 
lengths as standard  

on a 1”core.

PRO ARTIST PAPER 
TAPE – RS227

Console Tape is a 
premium flatback 

paper tape that  
is printable and  

removes cleanly.  
Console Tape is ideal 

for use on sound  
and lighting boards.

PRO 46 PAPER 
MASKING – RS246

Pro 46 is a rubber 
based coloured crepe 
paper tape. It is used 
on a wide variety of 

smooth substrates as 
a printed or unprinted 
general purpose tape.

PRO SHURTAPE 
CONSOLE – RS724

Shurtape P724 is a 
premium kraft paper 
tape used for colour 
coding and labelling.  

It is also printable with 
flexo inks, markers, 
pens and pencils.

PRO PERMACEL  
PIN PRICK FREE  

– RS743

Shurtape 743 is a 
paper photographic 

masking tape.  
A versatile, reliable 

tape for use in 
photo studios, 
film processing 

laboratories, as well as 
in home dark rooms.

TESA 4328 
MASKING TAPE  

– RS4328 

tesa® 4328 is a finely 
crêped paper masking 

tape with a natural 
rubber adhesive.  

This is available in a 
range of colours.

TESA 4323  
GENERAL PURPOSE 
MASKING – RS4323

tesa® 4323 is a finely 
creped paper masking 

tape with a natural 
rubber adhesive.

TESA 4334 
SPECIALIST 

MASKING – RS4334

The tesa® Precision 
Mask® 4334 reliably 

guarantees razor- 
sharp paint edges. 
Thanks to the ideal 

combination of  
the special, supple 

backing and the 
perfectly balanced 

acrylic adhesive 
compound.

TESA 4333 
PRECISION 

MASKING – RS4333

 tesa® Precision 
Mask® 4333 is a 

professional masking 
tape that’s extremely 

gentle yet sticks 
firmly. It comprises a 
tear proof, extremely 
thin special backing 
which is coated with 
an acrylate adhesive 

compound and is 
really easy to use.

3M 101E MASKING 
TAPE – RS2120

3MTM Value Masking 
Tape 101E is a 

room temperature, 
premium quality 
tape for holding, 

bundling, sealing and 
non-critical masking 

applications.

SOLVENT MASKING 
– RS200

A high quality crepe 
paper coated with  

a rubber-based 
pressure sensitive 
solvent adhesive 

designed for 
professionals in  

all industries.

STANDARD 
MASKING – RS210

A lightly creped 
general purpose 

masking tape with 
a hot melt rubber 

adhesive. 

BLUE 14 DAY 
MASKING – RS222

A high quality blue 
creped paper masking 

tape. The special 
adhesive provides 
clean removability 
from a wide variety  
of surfaces, for up  

to 14 days. Excellent 
UV resistance.

BLACK MASKING  
– RS247 

A black creped paper 
masking tape with 

a black rubber resin 
adhesive. It has 

conformability and 
holding power  

and can easily be 
removed even after 

long periods.

HD WASHI PAPER 
MASKING  

– RS260HD 

Japanese Washi 
Paper Masking Tape 

is a unique thin paper 
masking tape that 
delivers very sharp 
paint lines and is  

UV resistant. It also 
has long term  

clean removability.

 For further information on colour and size variations for all our products  please visit reliablesouce.co.uk or call our sales team on 020 8295 5440



foil

anti-slip
double  
sided

7 | reflective, 
foil & anti-slip

double sided  | 8

NEC APPROVED 
DOUBLE SIDED 
TAPE – RS360

NEC Approved Double 
Sided Tape is designed 

and manufactured 
for use at events 

and exhibitions. A 
differential adhesive 

system ensures 
carpets are cleanly 

peeled from  
exhibition floors.

CLEAR ACRYLIC 
BOND – RS393

A clear foamed 
acrylic adhesive 

tape with a special 
composition that gives 

excellent all round 
bonding properties. 
Ensures very high 

performance in the 
most demanding  
of applications.

TESA 4965 DOUBLE 
SIDED – RS4965

tesa® 4965 is a 
transparent double 
sided self-adhesive 

tape consisting  
of a PET backing  
and a tackified  

acrylic adhesive.

WHITE DOUBLE 
SIDED CLOTH  

– RS300

RS300 is a polyester 
cloth, coated on both 

sides with a white 
hot melt synthetic 
rubber and hydro 

carbon resin adhesive, 
interleaved with a 

siliconised paper liner.

DOUBLE SIDED 
FILMIC TAPE  

– RS310

A double sided 
filmic tape with high 
tack solvent acrylic 

adhesive. Good 
transparency and 
quick stick quality, 

good conformability,  
with a stable liner  

and excellent 
ultraviolet and 

plasticiser resistance.

ULTRA HIGH TACK 
POLYESTER TAPE  

– RS340

A double sided 
mounting tape with 

a very high tack, high 
shear solvent acrylic 

adhesive, with a 
polyester carrier.

TESA 60950/51/53 
ANTI-SLIP  

– RS60950/51/533

tesa®’s Anti-slip 
Professional range is 
the ideal product to 
prevent slipping. The 
strong and durable 
adhesive coating 

provides a high anti-
slip effect for up to  

1-2 years. These tapes 
are hand tearable and 
no shrinkage occurs  

after application.

AQUA ANTI-SLIP  
– RS880 

The aqua-safe & non 
abrasive anti-slip tape 

range has a unique 
non-slip coating to 
ensure an effective 
non-slip flooring, 

yet has a smoother 
surface for walking 

bare foot on with no 
abrasion to prevent 

damage to skin, 
material or wet suits.

GLOW IN THE  
DARK ANTI-SLIP  

– RS800STR

Our glow in the dark 
tape is manufactured 

using the latest 
technology in 

photoluminescence 
to ensure walkways, 

stairways and 
entrances and exits  
are well illuminated.

ANTI-SLIP – RS800

Offering the widest 
range of self adhesive 

non-slip tape, with  
the choice of any 
width, shape or  

colour. Extremely 
durable and is ideal 

for demanding 
applications and  

offers a permanent 
non-slip solution.

ANTI-SLIP CLEAT  
– RS808

Shapes are easily die 
cut to any griptape, 
our web fed presses 

use ruled tooling, 
accurate to 0.1mm.

TESA 50577 BLACK 
MATT FOIL TAPE  

– RS50577

tesa® 50577 is a 
strong aluminium 

tape, based on a black 
50μm aluminium foil 

and a black acrylic 
adhesive.

MATT BLACK 
ALUMINIUM FOIL  

– RS555

Black non-reflective 
aluminium heat 

resistant tape for 
screening lights  
in theatre and  
TV/movie sets.

SELF ADHESIVE 
ALUMINIUM FOIL 

30 MICRON  
– RS500

30 Micron Class ‘O’  
foil tape is recognised 

as the industry 
standard for the  

HVAC market. The 
tape has a solvent 
acrylic adhesive 

and the adhesive is 
resistant to high and 
low temperatures.

REINFORCED 
ALUMINIUM FOIL  

– RS559

A laminated  
aluminium foil tape 

with interwoven  
scrim squares.  

Durable and meets  
the demands of a  

wide variety of 
applications. Class  

‘O’ fire rated.

TESA 4964  
DOUBLE SIDED 
CLOTH FABRIC 
TAPE – RS4964

tesa® 4964 consists 
of a tear resistant 

flexible fabric backing 
with a rubber adhesive 
system. The adhesive 

has a high coating 
weight making it well 
suited for mounting 

applications on 
irregular surfaces.

reflective
REFLECTIVE  

– RS900

Engineer Grade is the 
most popular of all 
the reflective tapes 
due to its versatility. 

It can be CAD cut 
with a standard vinyl 
cutter or it can be slit 
into rolls and used for 

vehicle striping.

HONEYCOMB 
REFLECTIVE  

– RS990

Honeycomb grade 
reflective tape is  

3 – 4 times brighter 
than standard grade 
reflective tape. This 

gives it premium 
visibility over distance 

and close up.

 For further information on colour and size variations for all our products  please visit reliablesouce.co.uk or call our sales team on 020 8295 5440
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AT6102 ADVANCE 
CLEAN PEEL POLY 

– RS285

A polythene film 
coated with a clean 

peel, pressure  
sensitive adhesive.

SELF FUSING 
REPAIR TAPE  

– RSX90

Self fusing silicone 
repair tape with  

infinite uses such as,  
leak repair, wiring 

insulation and 
tool handle grip 

replacement.

SCAPA 1433 GREEN 
ALL WEATHER  

– RS1433

Scapa 1433 is a 125  
UV stabilised 

polyethylene film 
coated with a long 

lasting acrylic  
adhesive system. With 
150mu total thickness  

and recommended  
for agricultural 

repairing, splicing and 
sealing applications.

TESA 4129 
SCROLLER TAPE  

– RS4129

tesa® 4129 is a 
transparent tape 

with a PET backing. 
Its acrylic adhesive 
system combines 

good initial tack with 
high shear strength.

BATTERIES  
– RSX99

Industrial batteries 
by Duracell (formerly 
Procell) are built to 
higher standards,  
to perform better  

in high-drain 
applications.  

The top choice in  
the AV industry.

3M VHB WIPES  
– IE556 

3M Industrial Surface 
Cleaner multi-surface 

cleaner sachets are  
for use with the  

3M range of tapes, 
to ensure a grease 

free clean surface, to 
maximise the bonding  
capability of the tape.

3M SPRAY 77 
ADHESIVE – IE577

 A high tack and fast 
drying mist spray 
adhesive. Suitable 

for a broad range of 
lightweight materials.

3M SJ3550 DUAL 
LOCK – RS3550

3M™ Dual Lock™ 
Reclosable Fastener 

SJ3550 gives up  
to five times the 

strength of hook- 
and-loop fasteners. 

Tough, polyolefin 
mushroom-shaped 

stems snap together, 
providing the tensile 
strength to replace 

traditional fasteners.

SELF ADHESIVE 
HOOK AND LOOP  
– RSX10 & RSX11

A high tack hot-melt 
rubber based  

adhesive system, 
coated to the back 

of hook & loop tape 
offering instant bond 

to most surfaces.

SINGLE SIDED PVC 
FOAM – RS380BK

Excellent EDPM  
foam available in 

custom sizes. Ideal 
footstep dampener.

CLEAR ALL 
WEATHER 

POLYTHENE  
– IE222

Resistant to extreme 
temperatures and 
outdoor elements  

this polythene tape 
repairs, seals, joins 

and bonds to a wide 
variety of surfaces 

including glass.

AT30 ADVANCE 
CLEAR POLYTHENE 

– IE223

A polyethylene film 
coated with a clear, 

stable, pressure 
sensitive, rubber-
based adhesive.

PRO J-LAR CLEAR 
TO THE CORE  

– IE235

Pro Gel Repair Tape 
is an optically clear 

polypropylene with a 
non yellowing acrylic 
adhesive. Specifically 

designed for 
laminating and book 
repairs where clarity 

and strength are 
extremely important.

CABLE TIES – IE262

These high quality 
virgin nylon cable 

ties can be tightened 
by hand or using a 

tensioning tool.  
These cable ties are 
tested to the highest 
standard for strength 

and reliability.

PRO GLOW IN THE 
DARK – RSX88

Pro Glow is a 
non-radioactive 

chemical light source 
incorporated into  
a flexible vinyl film  
that glows in total 

darkness after 
exposure to artificial 

or natural light.

NON ADHESIVE 
BARRIER  

– RSX50 & RSX51

Our non adhesive 
barrier tapes offer 
great visibility and 
exceptional value  
for money. Each  

roll is supplied in a 
handy box dispenser.

RAPTOR WRAP  
– RSRAPTOR

RaptorWrap is a 
high-grade fibreglass 
cloth imbedded with 
an incredibly strong 

water activated 
resin that can fix just 
about anything. Sets 

in minutes for an 
insanely strong repair!

BUTYL TAPE  
 BLACK – RS370

Butyl provides 
good adhesion to 
a wide range of 
substrates. The 

softer composition 
makes this product 
highly conformable. 

It remains flexible 
throughout its service 

life and has good  
UV resistance.

BUTYL TAPE  
WHITE – RS371

Butyl provides 
good adhesion to 
a wide range of 
substrates. The 

softer composition 
makes this product 
highly conformable. 

It remains flexible 
throughout its service 

life and has good  
UV resistance.

SCAPA 0458 CLEAR 
AMBER TAPE  

– RS372

Scapa 0485 is a 
solvent free rubber 

resin based hot melt 
adhesive. Scapa 0485 
is available in amber  

in a strip format 
supplied on an easily 

removable liner.

AT27 ADVANCE 
DANCE FLOOR  

– IE227

A translucent PVC 
stage jointing and 
repair tape coated 

with a clear, pressure 
sensitive adhesive.

 For further information on colour and size variations for all our products  please visit reliablesouce.co.uk or call our sales team on 020 8295 5440
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